
 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Transportation, Houseing and Urban Development and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $1,000,000 to the City of Indianapolis for the Graham 

Edward Martin Park Improvement Project in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Indianapolis, located at 200 East 

Washington Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46204.  

 

The funding would be used to improve and update the Graham Edward Martin Park and create a 

space for the community to gather for recreational activities. The funding will improve the hard 

courts, shelter, surface lots and sports fields.   
 
The initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will update and improve the 

amenities at the park, expanding opportunities for Indianapolis residents to enjoy the outdoors 

and recreational activities.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 


